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Net Energy Billing has already been a success and we need to continue building on it. 
NEB benefits ratepayers and is necessary for Maine's sustainability. It's providing cost
savings to ratepayers, improving the grid, reducing transmission costs, decreasing 
electricity loss, and increasing air quality. And getting rid of NEB would increase our 
dependence on expensive foreign fuel. NEB's opponents are the utility companies, not
the real people of Maine. The utilities just want to preserve their profits, and the costs 
hit *our* environment and *our* wallets. And shame on the electeds who use 
low-income people as the mascot of this  charade, which would make their lives 
materially harder. Keep Net Energy Billing and build on it.


